
 
 

February 2025 
 

Dear Our Lady of Consolation Family and Extended Community, 
 

I am delighted to see the growing number of adorers coming to pray in OLC’s Perpetual 
Adoration Chapel. We are truly blessed to have this opportunity to visit Our Lord in the Blessed 
Sacrament at any hour of the day or night. Additionally, we have seen a great participation 
increase in the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 

In response to the growing need for both chapel use and Reconciliation, we are making a 
change to provide a more private and prayerful space. 

Effective immediately, all confessions will take place in the Guadalupe Room. Chairs will be 
set up along the wall across from the vestry, with the chair closest to the Guadalupe Room 
serving as the “next in line.” The line will then continue down the hall and, if necessary, overflow 
into the narthex as usual. 

This new arrangement for Reconciliation will remain in place until we can establish a more 
permanent solution. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the 
Parish Office at (616) 866-0931 or via email at olcparish@olcparish.net. 

 

Yours in Christ, 

 

Fr. Dominic Couturier 
Pastor - Our Lady of Consolation 

 

 


